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Good morning.   
We’ll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
Thank you Social Justice Members for your hard work in bagging and tagging our Candygrams 
for Real Acts of Caring Month. And thank you to all the students who purchased them.  We will 
be sending our donation in the amount of $362.97 to the BC SPCA shortly.  There will be no 
meeting today to the shortened day.  We will see you next Thursday. 
 
Yearbook has a question for you.  What do you do when you are not at Hillcrest?  Do you play 
a musical instrument?  Do you play a sport?  Do you scour the thrift stores to create your own 
look?  Are you an artist? A gamer? Do you role play? . . . Stay tuned next week for an 
opportunity to be featured in this year's yearbook.  Photoshoots will be happening next week 
starting Tuesday.  
 
It’s almost time for our school’s Virtual Book Fair!  Shop from hundreds of items! Best of all, 
purchases support our school for more learning resources. The Virtual Fair goes LIVE THIS 
SUNDAY and will only be open until March 5th!  Happy Reading! 
 
Reminder to all! Find your electronic waste and drop it off to the table beside the Music Room. 
We are collecting old gaming consoles, wires, mice, computers, stereos, DVD players etc.  We 
cannot take TVs, batteries or small appliances of any kind.  Help keep electronic waste out of 
the landfills and support a high school leadership student from Gleneagle Secondary. 


